
I N V I T A T I O N

Niagara Region Children’s Services invites you to attend a second community consultation to help  
guide the development of Niagara’s 2015-2017 Early Learning and Child Care Plan.

May 28, 2014

6:30 – 8:30 p.m.

Niagara Region Headquarters, Council Chambers

2201 St. Davids Road, Thorold

RSVP to Lena Cloutier at 905-984-6900 ext. 3828 or lena.cloutier@niagararegion.ca

“ C O N T I N U I N G  T H E  C O N V E R S AT I O N ”

Should you require accommodation for a disability, please contact the Accessibility Advisory Co-ordinator as soon as 
possible at 905-685-4225, ext. 3252, or accessibility@niagararegion.ca to make the appropriate arrangements.


